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Marlena Montague

To: studentemail
Subject: FW: GCC Student Distance Learning Readiness Survey

 

From: Office of Assessment, Institutional Effectiveness & Research (AIER) [mailto:noreply@qemailserver.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 8:53 AM 
To:  

Subject: GCC Student Distance Learning Readiness Survey 

 

Dear Student, 

 

Please complete the Guam Community College Student Distance Learning Readiness Survey within this next week. Once done, you will not 

receive another request. 

 

Follow (click on) the link below to complete the self - assessment. We will really appreciate your time and effort as we build strategic plans at 

the college for programs that improve student learning. 

 

The survey will only take five (5) minutes, and will provide you with information about your skills and knowledge and preparation and 

readiness for online learning. 

Follow this link to the Survey: 

Take the Survey 

 

Or you may choose to opt out of future surveys by clicking the link below: 
https://ellucian.co1.qualtrics.com/CP/Register.php?OptOut=true&RID=MLRP_269CDCiAyafDKex&LID=UR_b1a0IISMxNsgC0d&CLID=PL_bxy

v9woLM42hzNP&BT=ZWxsdWNpYW4&_=1 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email Marlena Montague (marlena.montague@guamcc.edu). 
 
Best regards, 

 

The Distance Learning Readiness Team 
  


